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Trevor Williams is a 30-year-old pitcher with the New York Mets — and a member of the Knights
of Columbus. In the September issue of the Knights' monthly magazine, Columbia, Williams
explains why he joined the Knights of Columbus: "Growing up around the Church, you were
surrounded by Knights. They were men of character, men of virtue, people you looked up to as
leaders in our parish. And it was something that [ wanted to be a part of -- the brotherhood, the
camaraderie, the tradition. As a younger man, you might look at the Knights and think, T'1l wait
until I'm older and I have a family.' But what's the point of waiting?" The members of St.
Charles Council 2084 certainly are striving to be men of character and virtue. We strive to
represent the brotherhood, the camaraderie and the tradition. And we couldn't agree more, what's
the point of waiting?

Help us become better men while we help you become better men. Join today! Go online to
www.kofc.org/joinus or contact Grand Knight Mike Karpus at 616-225-9419 or
gk2084@mikofc.org and he'll throw out the first pitch to get you swinging for the membership
fences.

And don't forget to join us and other parishioners praying for our priests on Tuesday at 6:30 p.m.
at St. Joseph Church in Belding. We need good priests, and that starts with prayers -- ours and
theirs. Let's all do our part!
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